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A big thank you to Judith Baylis (our Hub Councillor) and Leili for representing the school 
at the Remembrance Service last week. Judith and Leili laid a wreath on our behalf and Leili 
did it with great maturity and sensitivity. 

Well done to our netball team who 

represented the school last week at 
the Roseland. Thank you to Andy 

Ayre and Greta for preparing them 
for the event. 

I was invited to the Roseland 

Academy last week to visit the 

Year 7 pupils who left our school 

last year. It was great to see them 

all in their lessons. They were all 

very happy and working hard.  

Reverend Arwen came to visit Class 2 yesterday to support their learning in RE. She 

helped to answer questions about The Reformation. The children have been exploring 

the changes to religion during Tudor times as part of their topic. They have found out 

about why Henry VIII introduced the Protestant church and how it is different to the 

Catholic church. They have also looked at how this had an impact on Cornwall and 

how it caused a rebellion. All of this led to many fantastic questions. The children   

listened brilliantly, a big thank you to Rev Arwen for coming in. 



Our stars of the week are 

Chloe, Noah, Maya and Finlay. 

Well done to you all.  

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
White (15 reads) - Tia, Tazmin, Jack C, Taylor, Lottie M and Charlie Rog. 
Yellow (30 reads) - Leili, Chloe, Albie, Seren, Amelie, Niamh, Morgan and Kaiden. 
Orange (50 reads) -  Lily-Rose, Poppy, Isla and Lily. 

We all had a great time coming to school in our pyjamas yesterday, many staff 
bought new pyjamas especially for the occasion! And it was all for a very good 
cause – we raised £52.30 for St Petroc’s so thank you for your donations.  

• Sunday 10th December - Christingle Service - St Mawes Church 

• Monday 11th December - PTA Christmas Fayre (4.30pm-6.30pm) 

• Tuesday 12th December – Class 1 Nativity (5.30pm) 

• Wednesday 13th December – Christmas Lunch 

• Friday 15th December – Christmas Jumper Day – details to follow soon 

• Tuesday 19th December – Christmas Party Day 

• Wednesday 20th December – 1.30pm - Break up for holiday  


